
 
 

Reference Number: SVIST/CE/2024                                                                Date: 28/07/2024 

 

Notice 

 

A training programme on STAAD.PRO is going to be held in the 4th week of August. The exact 
training schedule will be shared shortly. The students of 5th Semester are instructed to attend the 
training programme as the training agencies will provide placement assistance to the promising 
students. The interested students are requested to intimate their names immediately (by 
tomorrow). 
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2. HOD Notice Board 
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